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If you are teaching in an extended classroom (either in a Zoom-integrated or 
Zoom-enabled room), you want to be ever mindful of both your in-person and 
online students. Keep the following in mind so that all of your students have 
the best experience:

Before class
•	 Schedule class meetings for the semester all at once using the Course  

Collaboration Tool. 

During class
•	 Periodically check in with online students to see if they have any questions. 

Zoom-integrated classrooms feature a second monitor on the instructor’s 
desk to display all online participants in grid view. The screen is limited to 
40 faces, and active speakers automatically show up on the first screen.

•	 Provide online students with instructions for how you’d prefer they interact 
with you during class. 

•	 You are closest to the microphone at the front of the room. Repeat any 
questions or comments from in-person students before responding so on
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